
1 

 

 

A Note from Our HOA 
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Your HOA Board 

Quarterly Newsletter for the Oakmont II Community 

Help During Virus Quarantine  
I have had a small handful neighbors contact me to express 
willingness to help anyone in the neighborhood who needs 
something.  If anyone needs help with things like going to pick 
up prescriptions, a loaf of bread or whatever, please feel free to 
call me and I will connect with one of those who has offered 
help.  Likewise, if any of you want to help out, please contact 
me and I will put your name on the list of volunteers.  
 
I am not aware of anyone in Oakmont II that has contracted 
this virus.  Hopefully, we will all stay safe and will not have to 
endure this quarantine / shut down much longer.  
 
New Neighbors  
Please join me in welcoming new neighbors that have joined 
us in 2020:  
 

Susie Netter, 523 Warwick Willow Lane  
Chris and Pamela Moffatt, 556 Green Oaks Lane  
James and Amy Rivas, 596 Green Oaks Lane  
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Tom Tulloss President, ARC* 
Doug Smith Vice President & 

Social Committee 
Josh Creason Secretary 
Marla Wilemon Treasurer 
Jack Gates 
 
Committees 
David Savage * Bob Harrison 

Grounds  
Rosie Duncan 
 
Committee Members 
Donnie Wilemon Architectural 

Review Committee* (ARC) 
Greg Laux Website 

Social Committee Report 
 

Welcome to Spring in Oakmont II! 
Considering the uncertain times 
we are currently living in your 
Social Committee has decided to 
wait a little while to plan the first 
social event in our park. We would 
normally have a hamburger and 
dog festival in May, or like last 
year, we had tacos and nachos. We 
want to make sure all of our 
residents remain safe and healthy 
during the COVID-19 Pandemic 
and in order to do that we are 
postponing the first event of the 
year. I wish I could give you a 
date, but as soon as we are able to 
safely assemble again, we will 
plan the event. I cannot wait for 
the variety of deserts that our 
neighbors bring. We don’t need 
them, but they are so good. 
  
We are also waiting another month 
to begin the Yard of the Month 
award. We should start that event 
come June 1st and recognize the 
beautifully landscaped yards in 
our neighborhood thru September. 
So, you have another month to get 
the beds weeded and the 
landscaping blooming. Good luck 
to all! 
  
If you have any suggestions for 
the social committee or desire to 
assist in planning events, please 
contact me. 
 
Doug Smith 
HOA Board Vice President  
Social Committee Chairman 
901-491-9055  

 

~Oakmont II Calendar of Events~ 

*********************************** 

2020 Upcoming Holidays 

 

May 

10 Mother’s Day 

16 Armed Forces Day 

25 Memorial Day 

June 

21 Father’s Day 

July 

4    Independence Day 

 

Oakmont II Events 

Social TBD 

The quarterly Oakmont II Homeowners 
Association meetings are open to all 
residents of our development.  If you would 
like to attend any meeting please contact 
any board member either in person or by 
clicking the "Contact Us"   link on our 
website:  www.oakmont2hoa.com 


